
 

 

          Date: 1 Sep. 2022 

 

 

Dear KJS parents and guardians, 

Please note the followings in regards to the You Tell Us meetings: 

• You Tell Us meetings will happen via Zoom 
• You will receive a Zoom link from your class teacher once sign-up has closed 
• Monday, September 5th the gateway will be open at 7pm 
• Children do not attend these meetings 

Thank you for your time. We look forward to seeing you at your You Tell Us meeting. 

Warm Regards, 
KJS Senior Leadership Team 

 

 

 

 


